
 

 

SPECIAL EDITION 
Hello Pastor & Church family, 

Isabel and I have some GREAT NEWS to share with you. For the past several 
months, God has burdened our hearts for our people of Brazil. After much prayer, we 
have decided to return to Brazil to resume our work as church planting missionaries. 
These past six and a half years serving as Assistant Mission Director at the WBF Mission 
Agency has been a blessed season of learning and assistance to churches and 
missionaries, and we are grateful to God for the opportunity He gave us.  

Please pray with us - we are at 75% and we will need to raise additional 
support before returning to the field. We are contacting churches and scheduling 
meetings and, Lord willing, beginning in August, we will travel to present our ministry 
to raise the prayer and financial support needed. We would be honored if you would 
permit us to come present our ministry to your precious people and consider resuming 
our support. Our goal is to be back on the field by December of 2026, if not sooner.    

The Lord has always given us a great love for the Brazilian people, and we are 
thrilled that God has opened the door for us to return. We will begin working in the same 
area we were before, the “northern” region of Brazil. The work will include church 
planting, Bible Institute training and camp work. Folks, Brazil has so many places that 
have no Gospel witness at all. Isa and I have a desire to see a church started in the far 
southern region of the country as well. We covet your prayers as we begin preparations 
for our return to Brazil.  

 
 Always for Jesus Christ, 

 
       

 

John & Isabel Horton 
Missionaries to “northern” Brazil 
 

SENDING CHURCH: 
Pleasantview Baptist Church * 4400 Pleasantview Dr Arlington, TX 76017 

(817) 483-7100 * Pastor – Jimmy McNiel 
www.pbcarlington.org 

 
CONTACT: 

PO Box 13459 Arlington, TX 76094 
Cell - (817) 946-1431 * amazonpreacher4christ@yahoo.com 

www.johnhortonministries.org 
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